CITY OF VALLEJO

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

CANCELLED

Notice is hereby given that the City of Vallejo Rent Review Board meeting originally scheduled
for August 21, 2008 HASBEEN CANCELLED The meeting was originally scheduled to
present a draft Ordinance relating to Conversion of Mobilehome Parks. The Ordinance will
now be presented for public review approximately one-week before the September 9, 2008 City
Council hearing on this Ordinance.

LOCATION: City-Wide

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The City of Valgo is considering amending Chapter 15.24 of the
Municipal Code to establish procedures and requirements for the conversion of mobile home parks to
ownership.

PROJECT APPLICANT: City of Vallgo

The Rent Review Board Hearing on this draft Ordinance has been
cancelled.

If you have any questions regarding, please call the project planner, Dina Tasini, Contract
Planner at 510-374-9977 BY TELEPHONE OR via email at dtasini@sbcglobal.net You may
also submit comments or questions in writing before this date to the attention of the contract
planner at the Planning Division, City Hall, P.O. Box 3068, Vallegjo, CA 94590.

Kent Petermann, Chairperson
Melinda Nestlerode, Secretary

Date of Notice: August 14, 2008

City of Vallejo Development Services Department, Planning Division
555 Santa Clara Street, Vallejo, CA 94590




